
Exchanging Email Prayers With 
Japanese Missionary

Faith Lutheran Church has a long standing relationship with a 
missionary in Japan, Tim Mason. In addition to financial support 
we also use email to share petitions for each other. We 
regularly remember people by name from each other's 
congregations, as well as preparation for annual meetings, and 
other issues. This is a practice that draws us much closer to 
each other and gives both congregations a sense of the whole 
church on earth in a direct and specific manner.


